## VENNARD COLLEGE

## University Park, lowa

Phone: Area Code 515: 673-8391

November 29, 1968

Dr. Ralph Thompson Box 341 Concord, Michigan 49237

Dear Dr. Thompson:

I have received a letter from Bishop Boyd, President of NHA, expressing some concern over the apparent drift of WTS away from the formal relationship with NHA. Since he feels that the issue is being misunderstood, I felt it was only fair to invite him to come to Kankakee on February 8 to present his side of the story. I feel that we can be more objective in the work we do on the constitution if we have his presentation. I hope this action meets with the approval of others on the Executive Committee.

Dr. Boyd has asked if we are willing to give permission to publish articles from previous issues of the <u>Journal</u> in the book NHA will produce. My personal feeling is that we have had the prime opportunity for sale for the <u>Journals</u> and that the selection of two or three articles from the previous volumes would not jeopardize our opportunity for subsequent sale. Beyond that, including the articles in NHA's book would give those articles a breader circulation.

Please let me know if you favor giving permission to NHA to use certain articles from previously published WTS Journals.

Sincerely yours,

Merne A. Harris
President WTS

MAH: cm